
Honorable Members of the House Revenue Committee: 
 
I am the City Manager of the City of Umatilla.  Unfortunately our City Council can’t address this issue 
before your meeting tomorrow but I would like to acknowledge our support of the League of Oregon 
Cities position on these two important pieces of legislation.  HJR 12 and HJR 20 would be valuable 
revenue tools for us, as for any municipality. 
 
Thanks for your support of municipalities in Oregon as you consider these two issues. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bob Ward 
City Manager 
 
City of Umatilla 
700 6th Street 
Umatilla, OR 97882 
(541)-922-3226 ext 103 
(541)-922-5758 Fax 

 


